
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON 
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

DATE: March 10, 2015 

TO: Administrative Hearings Division 

FROM: Celeste Hari c1k 
SUBJECT: NEW WATER JURISDICTIONAL DOCKET (WJ) 

The Commission has received petitions from customers requesting rate and service regulation 
of the following water system. The petitions meet the requirements of the applicable statutes 
and administrative rules; therefore, a new WJ docket should be opened. The petitions are 
attached to this letter. 

Please add the following to the service list: 

Water Utility Name: Storlie Water Company 
Contact Person: Terry Storlie 
Address: 63019 Terry Drive, Bend, OR 97701 
Telephone Number: (541) 382-0323 
Email Address: terrystorlie@gmail.com 

Staff: Celeste Hari 
Staff Attorney: Jason W. Jones 

Others: 

Do not place the names of the petitioners on the service list. 
If a petitioner wishes to become a party or an interested person, the petitioner must make a . 
separate filing. Petitioners have been informed that their names will not appear on the 
Commission's website. Staff will send an informational letter to the customers with the final 
order. 


